
 

 

 

Duro Felguera, S.A. (“Duro Felguera” or the “Company”), in compliance with what is set forth 
in clause 226 of the Amended Text of the Securities Market Law, hereby publishes the following 

INSIDE INFORMATION 

In relation to the authorization of the temporary public financial aid operation requested by Duro 

Felguera, S.A. from the Solvency Support Fund for Strategic Companies (“FASEE” in Spanish), it 

is hereby reported that today, 28 September 2021, the Company received from the FASEE 

Management Board a certificate stating that the Board has agreed, on the Company’s request, an 

extension of the deadline to carry out the implementation of phase II, which will be as short as 
possible and in any case no longer than two months (30 November 2021).  

 

Gijón, 28 September 2021. 

 


